0OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS RDAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

February 19, 196«

La Plata Cathering Company )
1940 fercantile LI 1las Butlding

Dallas, Lexas

Attn: HMr. Walter Kilgo

Dear wWalter:?

ke have never received a 19€3 annual packer leakage test for

your San Juan Unit 32-5 #1-4A-19.

If a test wae completed on this well during 1963 will you please
submit three copies of the pacher leakage test. If a test was not
completed, please schedule the well for a packer test at your
earliest convenience.

Yours very truly

Emery €. Arnold
Supervisor, Uistrict #3

ECA: ks
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